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September 12, 2019 
 
Dear Father and Parish Leaders, 
 
On behalf of the Archdiocese of Regina, the Office of Youth Ministry would like to 
 
express our formal support for the Young Adult Catholic Ministry initiative that has 
 
formed in recent months. It is their hope that eventually each parish would have a 
 
young adult representative to be their voice at this table.  Our hope is that through 
 
collaboration with multiple parishes, we would see young adults in our Archdiocese 
 
engage more fully with their faith and their respective parish and faith communities.  
 
We do believe that this grass roots group offer an excellent starting point  for Young 
 
Adult Ministry in our Archdiocese, and can serve as a launching pad for any parishes 
 
who wish to pursue Young Adult Ministry in a more in-depth and concrete way.  
 
The Office of Youth Ministry will continue to support and mentor this initiative, as it 
 
grows and unfolds. 
 
 

In His service and yours,  
 

Michelle Braden 
Youth Ministry Coordinator 
Archdiocese of Regina 
445 Broad St. N. 
306 352-1651 ext. 223 
mbraden@archregina.sk.ca 
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